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 Reminder: The "Elementary Events" calendar is now posted on our school website or you can
subscribe/add the calendar to your own calendar with the following link:  https://bit.ly/37lcrQf

THE  PULSE  ON  THE  PLAYGROUND

M A R C H  2 0 2 2

The latest news and updates from Superior Elementary School

CALENDAR OF UPCOMING ELEMENTARY EVENTS:

F E B R U A R Y  2 8 - M A R C H  4  -  R E A D  A C R O S S  A M E R I C A  W E E K
M A R C H  9  -  E A R L Y  D I S M I S S A L  A T  1 : 1 5 P M
M A R C H  1 4 - 1 8  -  N O  S C H O O L  -  S P R I N G  B R E A K
M A R C H  2 1  -  A M E R I C A N  H E A R T  A S S O C I A T I O N  F U N D R A I S I N G  B E G I N S
M A R C H  2 5  -  3 R D  Q U A R T E R  R E P O R T  C A R D S  S E N T  H O M E
M A R C H  2 8  -  F A M I L Y  F U N  N I G H T  6 : 0 0 - 7 : 3 0
           

Our Family Fun Night will be held from 6:00-7:30 at the Lincoln Park. 
 Grilled burgers will be served by the Beef Boosters.  The PBIS Committee
will provide sides and drinks.  The event will include a Fun Run (or walk)
beginning at 6:15.  A free will donation will be collected as part of our
American Heart Association fundraiser.  Please invite your neighbors,
friends, and extended family members to this Family Fun Night!  

(Note: The family fun night that was originally scheduled for February 28th has been moved to March 28th.)

S P R I N G  I S  N E A R

Spring is in the air!  Staff and students are enjoying outdoor recess again after a few chilly days in February.  We
are also looking forward to Spring Break and celebrating the end of the 3rd quarter.  We will have our
elementary 3rd quarter assembly on Monday, March 21st.  You can watch for it on FB live beginning around
8:20am.  We love celebrating our students' successes from the previous quarter!

Thanks to all of the parents who attended Parent Teacher Conferences.  As always, I hope you'll contact your
child's teacher with any concerns or celebrations you have to share with them during the remainder of the
school year.  Report cards will be coming home on Friday, March 25th. 

Finally, please mark Monday, March 28th on your calendar for our Family Fun Night.  We are excited to host a
fitness activity for our students (and their community) in conjunction with our American Heart Association
fundraiser.  We hope to see you all there!



In a world where you can be anything,  Bee Kind.
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American Heart Association Fundraiser
Last year our students raised over $12,000 for the American Heart Association, which ranked 5th in
the entire state of Nebraska!  We are so very proud of this accomplishment and have hopes to meet
or exceed this goal again this year.  Thanks to Mr. Luke Chadwell for coordinating our fundraiser.

The fundraiser begins on Monday, March 21st.  Students will bring more information home at this
time.  It lasts for two weeks, ending on April 1st.  For each $100.00 a student raises they get to slime
a volunteer staff member.  In addition, for each $250.00 they raise, they get to throw a pie in the face
of a volunteer staff member.  Last year's sliming was a HIT!  Staff and students had a lot of fun
celebrating their donations to this important cause.

S P R I N G  I S  N E A R

https://www.heart.org/

For more than 30 years, March has been
officially designated by the National

Association for Music Education (NAfME) for
the observance of Music In Our Schools

Month® (MIOSM®), the time of year when
music education becomes the focus of

schools across the nation. 



The purpose of MIOSM is to raise
awareness of the importance of music

education for all children – and to remind
citizens that school is where all children

should have access to music. MIOSM is an
opportunity for music teachers to bring

their music programs to the attention of the
school and the community, and to display
the benefits that school music brings to

students of all ages.

At Superior Elementary we are lucky to have K-5 music
instruction provided by Mrs. Tierney Casper.  In addition,

our 5th graders receive their first year of instrumental
instruction from Mrs. Allison White.  Stay tuned to see what

they have planned for Music in Our Schools Month!  

Music in Our Schools Month


